
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/3/2016 1:22:06 PM
Subject: Fwd: DEW and DSS SNAP Employment and Training Program Partnership
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Holly -- we are getting calls directly about authority etc. can you call me or Darrell so we can make 
sure we are answering correctly?

Thanks!
 

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Glaccum, David" <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date:  February 3, 2016 at 1:03:05 PM EST
 
To: "Foster, Sally" <SFoster@dew.sc.gov>
 
Cc: "Smith, Austin" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>, "Stanton, Cheryl" <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>, 
"Scott, Darrell" <DScott@dew.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: DEW and DSS SNAP Employment and Training Program Partnership

Sally,
 
My apologies for the delayed response.  I know you and Holly have subsequently been in contact, but I did want 
to respond.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
From: Foster, Sally [mailto:SFoster@dew.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 10:00 AM
 
To: Glaccum, David
 
Cc: Smith, Austin; Stanton, Cheryl; Scott, Darrell
 
Subject: FW: DEW and DSS SNAP Employment and Training Program Partnership
 
Importance: High
 
David,
Please see below from Ms. Gray and advise accordingly. Thanks!
Sally
 
From: Deanne Gray [mailto:DeanneGray@scsenate.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 9:51 AM
 
To: Foster, Sally; 'Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov'
 
Cc: Ken Harris; Melanie Wiedel
 
Subject: FW: DEW and DSS SNAP Employment and Training Program Partnership
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Importance: High

 
PLEASE PROVIDE ME IMMEDIATELY WITH THE STATUTORY AUTHORITY THAT ALLS THE TRANSFER OF THE SNAP 
PROGRAM FROM DSS TO DHEC.
 
DID YOU ADVISE ANY MEMBER OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY AS TO YOUR INTENT TO DO SO, IF SO WHOM AND 
WHEN WERE THEY ADVISED????
 
 
 
 
 
From: Foster, Sally [mailto:SFoster@dew.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 11:00 AM
 
To: susan.alford@dss.sc.gov; Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
 
Subject: DEW and DSS SNAP Employment and Training Program Partnership
 
Dear Members of the General Assembly,
 
Please find the attached letter from Director Alford at the Department of Social Services (DSS) and Director 
Stanton here at the Department of Employment and Workforce (DEW) announcing the transfer of the 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) Employment and Training program from DSS to DEW. 
 
As always, thank you for all you do for your constituents and our beloved Palmetto State.
 
Sincerely,
Sally
 
 

 

Sally Foster
Governmental Affairs and Special Projects Director
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden Street, Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 737-0089
Visit us on the web | twitter
 
 

This SCDEW e-mail transmission, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this 
transmission in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the 
message and any attachment(s). Failure to comply with the preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.
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